
 

 

Our Vision is for all to experience ‘Life in all its fullness’ (John 10:10) 

Following the Christian inspiration of Jesus, all will flourish and enable others to grow.  

Our children will feel good about themselves, enjoy learning and achieving and become positive members of the 

community. 
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Upcoming dates for the diary 
 

20th 
November 

NSPCC Speak out & Stay 
safe workshops  

23rd 
November 

Reception parents 
Discover Discovery Time 
2pm 

13th & 14th 
December 

Bethlehem The Nativity 
In school 9.30am, 
1.30pm, 1.30pm 

20th 
December  

Christmas Church Service 
In church 2pm 

 

 

 Further dates can be found on the website 

https://www.christchurchschoolskipton.org.uk/ 

 

 

 

Anti-bullying Week  

Well done to all our children for their engagement in the activities and learning opportunities last week, many of them led by the 

Wellbeing Champions. 

As a United Against Bullying School, we continue to work all year around to ensure that everyone in our school community is 

equally valued and welcomed, that bullying and its impact is understood, and that we use a range of appropriate interventions to 

respond to any bullying that does occur. 

Our work in this area is strong and this year we are aiming to move from bronze to the silver award.  

Kanga Sports Clubs 
This term Kanga has returned for 2 exciting clubs! 

Both clubs are suitable for both KS1 AND KS2 

children. Contact the school office if you would like 

information about how your child can join these 

clubs. 

 

Lego Club and Young 
Voices 

Both clubs are running again 
this term and will run until 

w/c 4.12.23. 

 

Parent Governor Election 

Following the letter sent at the beginning of term, we were delighted to have 

received two nominations for the role of Parent Governor. As the number of 

nominations is equal to the number of places to be filled a ballot does not need to 

be held and the nominees are appointed immediately. As such we are delighted to 

welcome Tess Charlton and Amy Titorenko to the Governing Board. 

Discover Discovery Time! 

Parents of children in Reception are invited to come into school at 2pm on Thursday 23rd November to ‘Discover Discovery Time!’ 

This is an opportunity for you to understand more about the Early Years curriculum and to dive into learning with your child. This 

will be a practical, active session and so, for safeguarding and health & safety reasons, we ask that younger siblings do not attend 

this session – parents and grandparents only please. 

For more information, please speak to Mrs Moorhouse. 

 

https://www.christchurchschoolskipton.org.uk/

